## Flash report meeting with SMEUnited 26/2

On 26 February, Ms Maria-Luisa Cabral, Advisor in the President Cabinet, received Ms Véronique Willems Secretary General, and Ms Liliane Volozinskis, Director for Social Affairs and Vocational
Education and Training of SMEunited.

3. <u>Pay transparency</u>: SMEUnited pleaded to exempt micro-enterprises from the initiative. Ms Cabral confirmed that the Gender Equality Strategy would be adopted by the College next week and an initiative would follow later in 2020. The dedicated hearing with social partners and the public

ready to listen to stakeholders.	

consultation will run in parallel in the summer. The Commission is aiming at a balanced proposal and